
Public Consultation
Community Hub

Wellington Gate, Grove
January 31st 9.15am – 11.45am 
Persimmon Homes is pleased to welcome 
you all to the Community Consultation event 
for the new Community Building to be 
located within the Local Cente at Wellington 
Gate. 

The event will take place at the Old Mill Hall, 
School Lane, OX12 7LB and will allow for 
Q&A with Persimmons Planner and the 
Architects on this scheme. 

We look forward to seeing you all and 
hearing your comments on what will be an 
exciting addition to the local area and 
community. 
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